COAST NETg
O AL

PLAYER / PARENT AGREEMENT

NGCNA has established a set of policies to ensure that coaches, players, parents and spectators adhere to
certain guidelines and expectations. These policies are designed to promote a positive and respectful
environment whilst ensuring the well-being of all those involved. One of these policies is the NGCNA
Player/Parent/Guardian Agreement and this agreement references other NGCNA Policies and Netball Qld
Code of Conduct & Integrity Policy. These documents can be found on our website. Please familiarise yourself
with these policies prior to accepting a position on an NGCNA Representative team or squad.

Upon selection into an NGCNA Representative Team, a Google Forms document will be emailed to the
parent/guardian asking to provide the player’s personal details and medical information. You will also be asked
to either agree or disagree with the statements pertaining to medical consent, fees, court time and all NGCNA
policies. The rules within the NGCNA policies and procedures apply regardless of whether you have made
yourself aware of these or not.

The document includes the following headings;

e Personal Information
e Medical Form
e Medical Consent
o Fees
e Court Time
e Policies
o Uniform Policy
o Tent Area Policy
o Training Policy
o Carnival Policy
o Accommodation Policy
o Parent and Spectator Policy
o Player Agreement Policy

It is important that all players are committed, reliable and focused during training and competition. Players are
expected to attend all set training sessions, carnivals and competitions. We ask parents to be supportive and
assist each player to fulfil their responsibilities during the representative netball season. Players, parents and
guardians are expected to abide by all NGCNA Policies and Netball Qld Code of Conduct & Integrity.

The Player/Parent/Guardian Agreement must be signed before commencement of season training, agreeing to

abide by the conditions and procedures outlined in the document. A breach of these agreements may result in
the dismissal of the player from the Rep Program and a possible ban for future years.

For all enquiries regarding the NGCNA Rep Program, you can email ngcnarep@gmail.com



